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The newly renovated interior was completed to revive our community hall to a fresh modern look in 

2015.  Next, our roof will be replaced this coming spring.  Our volunteers are busy organizing activi-

ties and programs for all ages.  If you’re a resident of Sifton Park, Belmont or Kernohan come and 

check out our recreational programs by visiting our website (www.southclareview.com) and our face-

book page for the latest information.  

 

2018 will be another exciting year of friendship and community. We are always looking for suggestions 

for new programs to make our community fun and enjoyable for all.  Call, E-mail or write to us today! 

South Clareview Community Hall still going strong! 

        Contact Info 

    January 2018 
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Upcoming Events 

• General Meeting 16th 

January at 7pm at the 

Hall 

• Family Day                                    

19th February 2018 

• Plant Nite Fundraiser                

March 10, 2018 

• Dinner and Dance                     

28 April 2018 
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3250—132A Avenue NW 

Edmonton, Alberta  T5A 3T1 

(780) 473-3593 

Email: events@southclareview.com 

 

Website: www.southclareview.com 

Facebook: 

@South Clareview 

Twitter: 

#southclareview 

   South Clareview Board of Directors  

          2017-2018 

 

President  Bryan Duiker 

Vice President  Samantha Dobler 

Treasurer  Simone Burcombe 

Secretary  position is vacant 

Volunteer Coordinator position is vacant 

Casino/ Bingo  Jeanne Murray 

Fundraising/ Grants GillianTims  

Building Maintenance John Forst 

Hall Rentals/  

Social Coordinator Tara Penney 

Communications  Martin Narsing 

Membership  Arnold Murti 

Our next monthly meeting will be held on January 16, 2018 at 7pm in South 

Clareview Hall, 3250-132A Ave NW 
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We Need Community Volunteers for Bingo and Casino nights 

South Clareview Community League (SCCL) has always been committed to 
building and promoting community programs to enrich its residents.  These 
programs are made possible by the fundraising efforts at Bingos and Casino 
events.  Help us in continuing with the programs that serve our youth, fami-
lies and seniors. 

We need volunteers.  Any help is appreciated.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact our volunteer coordinator.   Bingo dates are monthly.  Our Casino 
happens every 18 months. 

 

 

www.southclareview.com 
 

 

 

Purchase a  

Membership  

Contact: 

Arnold Murti at  

(780) 984-0950  

email:  

arsnalfcedm@hotmail.com 

Did you know that 
there are many perks 
and benefits when 
you buy a Community 
League Membership 
($25 value) for the 
entire family. Check 
out the link be-
low. South Clareview 
Community 
League Edmonton 
Federation of Com-
munity Leagues City 
of Edmon-
ton Clareview Com-
munity Recreation 
Centre 

Outstanding Community Volunteer 
 
We will endeavour to raise awareness of the people who help run South Clareview 

Community League (SCCL). Several hours in planning and preparation take place to 

create and run programs, sports, and other events.  Our volunteers take time away 

from their own families to make it all work. This month, let me introduce to you to one 

of our longest serving volunteer and Belmont resident. 

 

Jeanne Murray,  

Bingo and Casino Coordinator Jeanne Murray lives by a simple motto when she 

describes her 57 years of community service. She 

says “It’s what gives you a feeling inside and makes 

you feel good”.  There is a sense of conviction and 

honour when she speaks of serving her community 

where she worked bingos, ran BBQs for local team 

sports and took on the duties of a Girl Guide Com-

missioner and Leader organizing camping trips in 

bear country in Northern British Columbia.   

 
Jeanne was born and raised on a farm near Fort St 

John, BC.  Her father raised cattle and her mother 

was a homemaker.  Jeanne along with her brother 

and sister grew up as she says “in a different time” 

when describing her childhood.  She remembers 

fondly getting to ride her own horse to school and 

back for nearly 6 years.  She recalls that “the only 

time it wasn’t fun was when it was minus 30 out.” 

 
For over 40 years, Jeanne and her family have called 

South Clareview home.  She still lives in the same 

home in Belmont since 1977.  Her children were 

active in community programs and sports. Jeanne 

always lent a hand when the teams needed fundrais-

ing.  She goes on record to saying that she worked 

hundreds of Bingos over the years.  She currently is 

the longest serving member of the SCCL executive 

with 14 years as Treasurer and currently as its Casi-

no and Bingo coordinator.  Jeanne acknowledges 

that the community relies a great deal on these fund-

raising efforts and quickly points out “it helps keeps 

the lights on.” 

 

Jeanne married in 1959 and had 5 children.  Her 

children are all grown up now and are pursuing their 

own careers.  She has 9 grandchildren and 2 great 

grand children.  “I know my kids want me to slow 

down but I like what I do here.” 

Newsletter Editor: 

 

Martin Narsing 
Email: minco93@telus.net 

 
We are looking for 

fun stories, city 

events, and  
announcements.  If 

you’re a budding  
media person or 

want to exercise 

your media skills, we 

could use the help.  

E-mail Martin! 

From all of us at South Clareview Community 

 

Thank you Jeanne!  

https://www.facebook.com/southclareview/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/southclareview/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/southclareview/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/yegCLs/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/yegCLs/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/yegCLs/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/cityofedmonton/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/cityofedmonton/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/cityofedmonton/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/Clareview-Community-Recreation-Centre-806923429365802/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/Clareview-Community-Recreation-Centre-806923429365802/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/Clareview-Community-Recreation-Centre-806923429365802/?fref=mentions
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Our outdoor skating rink is now OPEN!   

Bring your skate tags, or pick them up when you show your community league card.   

Non members pay $2. 

   The concession is open too! 

Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri  4-9pm Sat and Sun 12-8pm 

Closed Thursday and also if the weather is above 0°C and below –20°C with wind-chill 

 

Family Day Winter Event 

 19 February 2018 

 
Bring the whole family as we host Family Day from 9am to 3pm.  Cost is $10 per family. 

 

Your admission includes ice skating, a pancake breakfast (9-11am), bouncers, crafts, colouring 

and much more…… 

 

Our Concession stand will be open from 12-3pm. 

 

Coming soon!!!! MARCH 10  PLANT NITE…...more info to follow 

 

   APRIL 28   DINNER AND DANCE….more info to follow   
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YOUR HELP WITH OUR SOCCER PROGRAM IS  

NEEDED! 

 
Our soccer program requires several volunteers to perform a variety of 
functions. Some of the volunteer roles would be to manage uniforms 

organize volunteers for tournaments, look after coaches, communicate 
with the overseeing soccer organization, etc. Without volunteers we 

wouldn’t be able to run the soccer program! 
 
 

CONTACT PRESIDENT@SOUTHCLAREVIEW.CA FOR MORE  
INFORMATION 

 

We would like to say thank you for all of our customers and ven-
dors for making our first annual Christmas Craft Show & Bake 
Sale a huge success. It was a great turnout, many wonderful 
vendors, good food and a great start to the Christmas season. 

 
Stay tuned to find out about our next sale, hoping for another one 
in the spring 2018! 

Tara & Suzie  

The South Clareview Seniors Hub is aimed at providing all-inclusive fun activities for ages 55+. All are welcome 
to join the South Clareview Seniors Hub (SCSH). Drop in for coffee on the first and third Tuesday each month at 
1 p.m. and the second and fourth Tuesday at 7 p.m. Join us for a free “take-out style” dinner on the 15th of eve-
ry month at 6 p.m.  
The Coffee Club has spawned a walking club, a bicycle riders group, bocce ball players, card and board game 
participants and a book exchange so far. Organizers are open to suggestions on new activities. If you are inter-
ested in sharing, participating in, or teaching any activity, we would love to hear from you. Contact Alana Forst 
or Sandra Cummings via email at SeniorsHubSouthClareview@shaw.ca or phone 780-473-3593 (leave a 

message)  

Learn more at www.southclareview.ca or on Facebook.  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.southclareview.ca%2F&h=ATMovUBIfqnV27zKvlLsKjHXl3BEwj0WAmb7AP8hhg-htX5ZlArRrbe05I03VaRH8BBMmqUMnmwSns6dh4ZNuRU9LrVMGMJAGIMPVVexxS4Nr7yokIyrWhIqF3lrpT2fTn_2_3uUzaZBn7a6Gm9rgnqBpaC8v6GnOWrHSQFT-Fs5_s8vslCBAFgc13w-


5 - South Clareview Newsletter 

 

Tell us a story about these three characters and have fun colouring them! (use the back of the page for your story)  

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

Name:_______________________________  Age:_________  School :_________________________________________ 

Mail in your entry to South Clareview Colouring Contest  PO Box 50039, RPO Clareview, Edmonton, AB T5Y 2M9 

Contest ends 29 February 2018.  The winner will be contacted in March. 

The coloured pictures will be put on our Facebook page and in our community hall for display.  Like our page and tell your friends! 


